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From: Parker Bosley [ﬁbosTey@roadrunner.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2009 11:34 aM
To: AGSEC ~USDA

For an administration that promised change, it would unfortunate if you
allowed small dairies that do Tlocal milk bottling and thus keep money in our
Tocal economies.

Please consider small scale farming as a vital part of our food production
system. The work of small locally based food producers does not threaten or
curtail the industrial model that USDA continues to support.

Parker Bosle .
Cleveland, oOhico
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